
 

 

24
th
 April 2018 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 

Thornton Hall Farm 
 

As part of our topic in Science this term, we are looking at ‘Animals including Humans’. 
We have already looked at grouping animals and I thought this would be a good 
opportunity to take learning outside the classroom and run a trip to ‘Thornton Hall Farm’ 
in Thornton in Craven. The trip will take place on Monday 21

st
 May from 9:00am to 

3:00pm where we will look at the different animals and their characteristics.  
 
If you provide a packed lunch for your child, please send them with one as normal. If 
your child purchases school dinners then we will provide a packed lunch for them at the 
usual cost of £2.20.  If your child is on free school dinners we will provide a packed 
lunch for them free of charge. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £6.00, which includes a guided tour of the farm and different 
activities including collecting eggs, feeding lambs and handling small animals such as 
rabbits and guinea pigs. 
 
Before I go ahead I need to see how much interest there is and whether we will have 
enough in contributions for the trip to take place.  Please could you fill in the slip below 
and send it back into school to express your preference. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Greenwood 
Form Tutor 
 

 
Thornton Hall Farm trip 

 
Student Name: ____________________________ Form:___________________ 

      
 
Signed:_______________________________      Dated:__________________ 

I would like my child to attend the trip to Thornton Hall Farm 
 

I am able to make contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the trip 
 

I do not wish for my child to attend the trip to Thornton Hall Farm 
 


